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This Month's Program

Our speaker for the Wednesday, September 12" speaker will be

Contact: dpgiuliani@aol.com or 323 810-3958 cell

September 2012 President's Message

Well gang, the end of the year is in the horizon. Within a few months we will be totaling the
points and announcing the Angler of the Year (Salt and Fresh) and other awards at this
year's banquet. As with me you will receive early notice by mail for early renewal of
membership and to sign up for the banquet. We are having a meeting on September 6, 2012
to finalize the costs and discuss club business. When board meetings are called, everyone
in the club is invited to participate. | invite as much participation as possible as it is what
makes or club really strong. The more voices the better, more ideas and member
participation is what | really want and expect from our members. Not only do | want you
bragging in the newsletter with your accompanying photo, | want you to take part in as many
club events as possible and promote fishing in any way you can. MLPA, Friends of Rollo,
Dan Hernandez Youth Foundation, 976-Tuna, and United Anglers membership and
participation are some of the ways to keep the sport alive. Promoting fishing, membership
and participation in fishing activities as well as contacting our legislators is the way | see the
sport growing and expanding. Indifference and empathy is the path to a slow and painful
death for the sports fishing industry. In this election year, let your voice be heard and vote.
Tell your legislators what you want and vote with your fishing interests in mind. | believe this
is only the beginning of an attack on recreational sports as a whole. Fishing is first, hunting
and other sports are in the sights of a lot of people who do not share our interests and wish
to impose their views upon our rights. Think about it and act accordingly. My greatest
passion is to pass the sport to the next generation and not let it die on our watch. | will
volunteer my time, money and effort to just about any organization who promotes fishing to
kids as a learning tool for conservation and wholesome family outdoor activity.

An example, last Sunday United Anglers had a Bar B Que to raise money for the MLPA fight.

15 people showed up, 4 from our club, 2 from Dan Hernandez and the rest from United
Anglers. | know it was on a holiday weekend but support for the organization which is
fighting for our right to fish deserves better support. If you cannot attend an event at least
send a donation to support the fight. The time to fight is now, before our cause is lost.
Membership in United Anglers should be at 100% of every fishing club member in Southern
California.

DFG is changing their name. It appears to cave to the environmentalists and further support
unwarranted “conservation” by denying our right to fish, hunt and enjoy the activities which
made this a great country. A chairman goes legally hunting in another state and upon his
return is ostracized until he is removed from office by conservationists, not for doing
something illegal but because it offended a small yet vocal group who has money and a
voice in Sacramento politics. If the majority rules, then the majority’s name is money and the
influence it can buy.

Ok, off the soap box, I'm not tall enough, back to Turner’s Rod and Reel Club business. As
the year winds down and looking ahead we need to involve more people in the activities and
monthly running of the club. | hope members step forward to take an active part.
Membership is critical to our future health and | hope everyone makes it a priority to recruit
at least one new member to join or attend a meeting. Participation is next. Come to the

Treasurer's Report
Report is available from Ron Coleman

Welcome New Members

The club currently has 63 paid members.

Club Calendar
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Fresh Water Events

Event Date Location

1

Whopper Board Standings

YTD STANDINGS

2012

Fresh Water
Trout
1st  Don Merrill 5.25
2nd
3rd

Surf Fish
1st Dave Graig &3
2nd Karl Penson 1.5
3rd  Ron Hall A1
Large / Small Mouth Bass
1st Randy Mindoro 3.31
2nd Dave Greg 2.4
3rd
Striped Bass
1st Dick Giuliani 4.8
2nd Karl Penson 4.1
3rd
Catfish
1st
2nd
3rd
Salt Water



events. Bring in suggestions for trips, speakers, or anything you believe is important or that
will help promote our sport. Fish and tell other members about it by sending in your pictures
and articles. Inspire others by your exploits. Above all have fun and be a great sportsman
and steward of the planet. Keep wet lines and save some for those who follow.

William L Davis
president@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Salt Water Charter Update

Calico / Sand Bass

1st  Ernie Branch 6.6
2nd Ron Hall 4.7
3rd  Dick Giuliani 4.63

Bonito / Barracuda

1st  Joel Tureaud 8.25
2nd  Rich Jenkins/Ron Hall 6.9
3rd  Karl Penson 6.5

Yellowtail / Dorado /

White Sea Bass

1st  Don Merrill 31
2st  Warren Harper 21.56
3rd  Glenn Bummer 20.50

2012 Salt Water Charters
Trip | Date Landing | Boat Departure | Price | Spots Tuna
1st  Glenn Bummer 213
2nd Jerry Watkins 212
3rd  Rich Jenkins 187
Bottom Fish
1st  Ernie Branch 32.37
2nd  Joseph Sadia 26.18
3rd  Karl Penson 15.2
Angler of the Year
Salt Water
2012
9 10/27 Oxnard | Island Tak 4:30 AM $125 4
i # Name Points
10 11/24 Oxnard Island Tak 4:30 AM $125 9 1 | Glenn Bummer 756.96
2 Rich Jenkins 445.8
3 Karl Penson 427.8
4 Ron Hall 301
Charter Master 5 | Joel Tureaud 293.96
H 6 Ernie Branch 290.38
Ernie BranCh 7 Don Merrill 229
(626) 357-0064 Home 8 Dave Graig 223
_ 9 Jerry Watkins 212
(626) 233-7117 Cell 10 | Dick Giuliani 182.6

chartermaster@turnersrodandreelclub.com

MEETING LOCATION

Domenico's Arcardia, 251 N. Santa
Anita Avenue, Arcadia CA 91006.
(626) 574-7433

Meeting will start at 7:30 pm.

Invite a fisherman to the next meeting or bring a friend. Get
involved in our monthly raffles and sign up for our monthly
charters and our monthly freshwater events. There is always
a lot going on at the Turner’s Rod and Reel Club. Come
early and have dinner or a dessert before the meeting.

See you there!

2012 Membership Drive

The 2012 Membership Drive is on!!!! Pierre will have
pre-printed forms

Just bring your check or cash and validate your personal
information on the pre-printed forms.

The data on the pre-printed forms comes from the club
database. This is the best time to verify and update your
information.

(Please make every effort to use the

pre-printed forms rather than fill out a blank form. | have had
instances when people supplied “new” or “revised”
information (or | couldn’t read their writing), only to have to
change the information back at a later date! Thanks for your
consideration and cooperation.)

The dues for 2012
Are the same as last year: $45 for an individual and $60
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Name of Trip

Boat Island Tak

Landing Channel Islands

Departure 4:30 AM Oct 27, 2011
Return 4:30 PM Oct 27, 2011

Channel Island Harbor

4151 South Victoria Ave
Oxnard Ca 93035

Phone # (805) 985-8511

11 Anglers

Trip Fare $125.00

No personel ice chests allowed on the boat. There will be a big ice chest in the bow of
the boat for your food and beverage. There is a micro Range for our use, also beer,

soda and water are on sale on the boat.

Fresh Water Event Update

We had Dennis Thys, Mike Maurizio and myself show up for

the morning surf fish outing. We had an incoming tide with low
surf and LOTS of sand crabs for bait. Dennis had a quick hook up,
but you know those left handed fishermen, he lost it. Next up, Mike
had a short bite but didn't connect. As for me, | drew a blank, but
we all agreed, that sometimes just being out enjoying the veiw and
watching the kids surf is fun too.

Come to the September meeting for a list of fresh water trips we
have planned for the rest of the year

Dave

freshwater@turnersrodandreelclub.com

SECRETARIES REPORT

MEMBERSHIP

Be sure to get your copy of the latest Club Roster from Pierre at the next meeting.

The winner of the quarterly drawing was Denise Davis. She wins a Turner's gift card.
Please continue to invite fellow fishmen to the meetings and to join your Club.

You will be receiving a membership renewal form in the mail shortly. Dues will remain

the same as last year. Please pay your 2013 dues in full as soon as possible.

There will be a special drawing at the December Banquet for those who renew by 12-12-12.

Club Fishing Report
Steve Huth was at Cedros catching Yellows & BFT

Gordon and his table were on the Ocean Odyssey with a great catch

for a family membership. That entitles you to one
T-shirt for individuals and 2 T-Shirts for family members.

Membership Card Reminder

All members are reminded that your club membership
entitles you to a 10% discount on NON-SALE fishing tackle
items at Turner's Outdoorsman stores. This discount is not
available for guns or ammo. You are also reminded that after
January 1 2012, your 2011 membership card is void. In
order to receive the discount, a current 2012 membership
card will be required. All store managers are aware of this
and there are NO EXCEPTIONS.

Website Update
All of the updates have been entered into the Website. If you

have anything you would like to add, e-mail it to

newsletter@turnersrodandreelclub.com.



Ron's Trip w/ Joel, Christine, Ernie & Rich got 40+ WSB

Jerry Watkins did a long range n the Independence & caught YFT & BFT

Mike Maurizio went to Catalina and got WSB

Ernie reported on the Pacific Dawn w/ # WSB & Halibut. He was also on the New Del Mar

Dick Giuliani was catching Calicos on the Island Tak for 2 days. Said the Waxwing was hot
in Chartreuse/Wht and Mint green.

Dave Craig got a 3.5 Spotfin Croaker surf fishing.

Denise & William Davis fished the Clemente out of Dana Point. Thought it was going to San
Clemente Island but it didn't.

As Warren would say, get those photos in now!
AUGUST 2012 RAFFLE

Pro Gear Rod-David Nies

G Loomis Rod & Curado 200 Reel-Dick Giuliani
Mystery Prize- Will Ebersman

Izorline- Bill Keeling & Tyler

Mikey Special-William Davis

Pliers set in pouch Tyler

Knife-Jim Clough

Seagar 25# - Jerry Watkins

Jigs- Jerry Watkins & Dick Giuliani

Hat & Hooks-Will Ebersman

Mustad Hooks-Dennis Thys, Joel Tureaud
SW Hooks -Ralph Fregoso

Turners Rod & Reel Club Annual Awards

Banquet

Wednesday, December 12, 2012
6 PM -Cocktails & Ticket Sales
7 PM - Awards
7:30 PM - Buffet Dinner
Raffle for 2012 Club Charters &
The Fantastic Fishing Tackle starts after Dinner.

Santa Anita Golf Course Country Club
Upstairs Banquet Room
405 S. Santa Anita Avenue, Arcadia
626-447-6813
$35 per person. Reservations start as sson as you read this

Presentation of Whopper Board Awards, Freshwater Angler of
the Year, Angler of the Year Awards
Quarterly Membership Raffle
New Member Raffle



Sponsor Raffle

Early Renewal of Membership Raffle

Friends of Rollo Raffle

From the Secretaries Office of Denise Davis
secretary@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Members Reports

A Month in the Eastern Sierras
By
Rich Jenkins

I hooked up my new Fifth Wheel Trailer on July 28TH at o
dark thirty and off | went on a month long vacation to the
June Lake loop. | arrived at Silver Lake RV Park around 2:30
PM and set up my site.

| called home to let Gail know | had arrived safely and the
first thing she said was did | have the Direct TV hooked up.
She was coming up on the last week of my trip and to me the
TV was not a priority right then but to her it was. So the next
day | tried to get it set up. Had a problem so | called up a
local Direct TV installer who moonlighted and she showed up
the next day and got it all dialed in. Now it was fishing time
for me.

The first three weeks | fished all over the place. | went to
Little Virginia Lake twice with my float tube and fly rod. First
day | caught three fish around 1.5 Ib and the second time |
caught seven fish again around 1.5 Ib.. | am new at this fly
rod fishing so that is why the low count. The guy | went with
caught around twenty fish both times. He knew what he was
doing. Next year | will do better.

A few day's later we hiked into Walker Lake and the fishing
was fantastic. This time | was fishing with bait and caught
five fish around 1.6 Ib. The hike down and back up was
tough but worth it.

| also fished Grant lake from my float tube one day and from
shore another day. Did better in the tube. Also fished Lee
Vining Creek a couple of times for a limit each day. For a
creek the fishing was great. 1.5 to 1.6 Ib average.

Next a friend and | rented a boat and fished Gull Lake, we
trolled for awhile and the fishing was slow so we anchored
up and caught a couple of fish and called it a day.

Also fished Rush Creek a couple of times for a few. Next |
put my tube in Silver Lake and had a fantastic time. My
biggest was 1.9 Ib.

Gail flew into Mammoth Lake Airport on August 19Th and |
picked her up. We went to dinner that night at Carson Peak
Inn with four of my friends and had a great dinner.

Next day Gail and | took a hike and just enjoyed the sites.
The following day we took off for Carson City Nv to visit and
old friend of mine, did a little gambling and came back to the
RV Park that night.

The following day Gail wanted to do a little fishing so she got
a one day fishing license and off we went to Lee Vining
Creek, Gail caught a little Brook trout but fishing was slow
so we left and went to Rush Creek where she caught three
fish the biggest went and even 1 Ib. She was happy.

The last day Gail wanted to hike to Agnew Lake above
Silver Lake. It is a 2.8 mile hike uphill with an elevation
change of over a thousand feet. Going up was though but
coming back down was even tougher. We did not take

August 25th Island Tak Trip
By
Ernie Branch

Wow what a great trip for all who attended. Fishing
had been kind of slow the week before we went. But that all
changed the Saturday we went out. It started out with a
fresh batch of live squid we recieved that morning. On our
way to Santa Cruz Island Captain Steve saw some fish
marks and decided to stop off at Anacapa Island and give it a
shot. Sure enough it payed off. We picked up some
yellowtail in about 2 1/2 hours. Dennis Dickson started us off
and got 2 of the 5. Alex Perez boated a nice one as well as
Mike Maurizio. The Jackpot fish was taken by Kathy
Niederman, our guest for the day, with a 25 pound
Yellow. Paul Yazaki won the biggest Calico Bass award. It
was a great trip and fishing looks like it is just going to get
better and better as the year goes on. It's great that the
yellows have started to bite and maybe the white sea bass
may starthitting again when the water cools down in October
and November. Best of luck to you all.

Your Saltwater Charter Master,
Ernie Branch




enough water and the heat was bad. Boy did we learn a
lesson that day.

Next morning we packed up and got on the road around
10:00 Am. We got back too Glendale around 4:30 Pm.

| have never seen a month fly by so fast. Had a great time
and will do it again next year.

Richard & Gail Jenkins




This email was sent by Turner's Rod and Reel Club, P.O. Box 1988, Glendora, CA 91740.



